
Terry Brown respecting 370 Concession Street 
 
Subject: 370 concession st  
  
I just wanted to point out that the staff report for the last public information meeting with 
Urban Planners held at Sacred Heart Parish failed to mention that it was a very raucous and 
boisterous meeting where city staff contemplated calling the Hamilton Police Service for 
assistance. The planners could not answer any community concerns except to say that any 
answers would be on the site plan. The City planners back in 1965 determined that the area in 
question would serve the tenants of 370 Concession as a recreation area (they had a pool built 
there). Today there is no pool however, the site would be more suited for tenant gardens and a 
nature retreat. The area in question is surrounded by long-time homeowners who do not 
deserve to have a parking lot squeezed into our backyards and bedrooms accompanied by all 
the negative effects of such. I do not believe that this project is part of Hamilton's 'A Place to 
Grow' initiative based on the damage it will cause, thank you for your time.  
 
Terry D Brown 
 


